THINK DESIGNZ

THE INTERIOR DESIGN KREW

To,

Madhusudan Marbles,
Udaipur-Kishangarh-Hyderabad-Bangalore,
India.

Date: 21st May,2018
Subject: Letter of Appreciation

Team Madhusudan,

We whole heartedly would like to extend our gratitude towards you for
successfully providing us with quality material and service in an efficient way.
The professionalism and sincerity exhibited by your team is commendable and
deserves appreciation. We wish that our association will go a long way creating
pillars of success.

We, once again would like to congratulate your team for their wonderful job
and wish that the same spirit will continue in our future projects too.

With Best Regards,
Sincerely,

-

Var hta
Rahul Jain

#401, Kunti Nivas, Street no.1, Himayatnagar, Hyderabad, TS-500029, INDIA

Phone: VARUN MEHTA -+919391017573 E-Mail: thinkdesignerz@gmail.com;
RAHUL JAIN - 4919989111755 spaceptz@gmail.com




